
 

 

13th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Permission for Class Photos 
 

On Wednesday 26th June a photography company called Kittle, who we have used in the past, will be 

coming in to take class photos of the children for parents/carers to purchase. For GDPR reasons we 

need to seek specific consent for all children to be included in these photos. 

 

It is therefore essential that you either complete the reply slip below, email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to give written consent, or go online to give consent on 

Parent Pay (just search for ‘Class Photos’ in your payment items- there is no cost involved).  

 

If we do not receive written consent for your child they will not be able to have their photo 

taken with their class. 

 

If have any questions or you would like to see a copy of Kittle’s privacy policy, please contact the school 

office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Permission for Class Photos 
Child’s Name:__________________________________________________ Class:__________________ 

 

I do / do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child to be included in their class photo, 

which I understand can be purchased by other parents and carers in school [  ] 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):_________________________________________ Date:____________________ 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

